
EVENT & DATE: UKWA 

                             September 20/21 2025 

Pre-Event information 

Car & Trailer Parking: 

On arrival, campers can go directly to their booked space on the east side of the clubhouse. Launching can be from 

slipways 1 and 2. All other visitors should park in the main visitor car park on the right as you pass the barrier. Please 

park tidily as there will be many vehicles at the event. When this car park is full, the club car park officials will direct 

arrivals to alternative places on the site. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Launching: 

As well as slipways 1 and 2, slipways 4,5,6,7 can be used. The current low water level means that we have a large 

‘beach’ area between the slipways that can be used. The coxswains’ slipway must not be used. This slipway and the 

jetties are for the sole use of RIBs and race management vessels. 

Safety & Security: 

Please do not walk through fenced off areas: they are fenced off for your safety. 

Take particular care of the coxswains’ slipway (East side of the Clubhouse in front of the coxswains’ shed) as there 

are regular tractor movements on this slipway. 

The fire exits from the Clubhouse are marked – the fire muster point is on the grass of the roundabout on the 

landside of the Clubhouse.  

Please do not leave kit bags in the changing rooms, we cannot guarantee the safety of items left in there. Club 

members will also need space in which to change particularly on Sunday.  There are lockers (green) in the café area 

which take a £1 coin 

Wash down: 

Boards must be washed down before leaving the Club to comply with non-native species guidance.  Jet washes will 

be placed on shrimp alley, and a hose at the top of slipway 2.  

Dogs 

Dogs are welcome at the Club, but must be kept on a lead and under control at all times. 

Please remember that there will be club activities during the weekend as well.  


